
 
 

 
 
 
 

Central European Forum for Migration Research 
 

and 
 

Institute of Geography and Spatial Organization  
of the Polish Academy of Sciences 

 
would like to invite for a joint seminar, during which 

 
 
 

prof. Philip H. Rees (University of Leeds) 

 
will deliver a lecture on: 

 
“A new population projection model  

for UK local authorities” 
 
 
 

The seminar will be held on Wednesday, 11 May 2005 at 11:00 a.m.  
 

in the premises of the Institute (ul. Twarda 51/55),  
 

in the conference hall on the 6th floor. 
 


